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Reference: Midgard Consulting March 28, 2023 Report - Southern Labrador Communities —

Integrated Resource Plan

Table 28, page 78 of 103, outlines the partial and full station decommissioning costs. Please
outline the difference(s) between partial station decommissioning and full station

decommissioning.

This response has been provided by Midgard Consulting Inc.

A partial station decommission was considered for the on site replacement of the existing
generating station, which would comprise the replacement of the various station facilities but
not require the full remediation of the site. A full station decommissioning contemplated the
removal of the existing generating station and the restoration of the site to a condition

considered acceptable for Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro to vacate the property.



